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Notice of Construction Works

Works will be carried out between

January 28 and April 30, 2020

Residents and visitors are advised that Contractors will

undertake the construction of camp kitchen and office.

Barriers and signage will be in place where necessary to
direct vehicles and pedestrians safely around the work site.

While construction crews will endeavour to keep noise and
dust to a minimum, Council apologises for any

inconvenience caused by these works.

Council thanks patrons for their patience while the works
are carried out.

Please note that inclement weather or other unforeseen

circumstances may affect the timing of these works.
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